

WEDNESDAY MAR O6:15 PM - 07:00 PM

♀ CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH

Bottle Cap Sorting

Over the past year, the people of Central have collected thousands of caps and lids to build a park bench. We are grateful for everyone's participation and enthusiasm for this recycling project. On Wednesday, March 4, the next phase of the project will continue. We need help sorting through bags and boxes of caps and weighing them for delivery. After the fellowship meal, you are invited to come help with that process in the Meeting Room.

